PADBC-NEWS LETTER

21 Jun 2021

The club is having preliminary discussions with all stakeholders to return to face-to-face Bridge at Elgin Hall. It is our top priority to provide a safe environment when we return to Elgin Hall. Almost all citizens of Canada will have had two doses of vaccines by the end of the summer and many of us, in our age group, will have this done by the end of June.

We expect it to be a slow process as we follow the guidelines from B.C. and Canadian Health Authorities. ACBL has an outline that they are going to use for restarting tournaments (Bridge Bulletin June, pg. 21). We will also use it for a starting point for our rollout. Planning is being coordinated with Duplicatelite as they are sharing Elgin Hall with us.

Full details with be forthcoming once we have a firm date. Any comments or ideas are greatly appreciated.

Upcoming dates of interest:

Jul 6--- will be a NAP qualifier game.

Jul 13—will be a Swiss Team event.

Jack Johnson

Manager